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Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This letter responds to your January 31, 2003, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request for copies of USDA'’s ten oldest open or pending FOIA requests currently being
processed.

In response to your request enclosed are copies of 17 of the oldest FOIA requests that
are being processed by my office. If you have any questions regarding your request,
please contact me at (202) 720-8164.

Sincerely,

(ondiea & Tocele

Andrea E. Fowler
USDA Freedom of Information Act Officer
Office of Communications
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